
PRESENTATION OF SUMMARY REPORT ON FOOD SECURITY IN NAIROBI 
COUNTY 

 

The African Women’s Study Centre (AWSC) of the University of Nairobi under its Food 
Security Project Zero Tolerance to Hunger conducted a National baseline survey from 25th June 
to 2nd July 2013 in 20 counties spread among the different agro-ecological zones.   The objective 
of the survey was to gather information on food security and nutritional status as well as 
collecting innovative proposals and recommendations that can be incorporated in food security 
policy programmes for a better outcome towards the achievement of Article43 (1) (c) of the 
Kenya Constitution. 

Following the successful field work, Prof. Gakuru of the Department of Sociology and Social 
Work, Penina Oganda from the Department of Political Science and Dr. Mbithi from the School 
of Economics on Tuesday 26th November 2013 presented the summary of findings and 
recommendations for food security in Nairobi County to the female MPs from the county for 
their input. 

 


